
Office of the Director, 
West Bengal Judicial Academy, 

AA-IL/B-10, Rajarhat, New Town, Kolkata-700 16 
Tele-Fax- 033-2324-7303/033-2324-7304/033-2324-73066 
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No.-924(21)/WBJA/S-01/2023 Dated Rajarhat, the 29th of March, 2023 

From: Sukumar Ray, 
Director, 
West Bengal Judicial Academy 
Rajarhat, New Town, Kolkata- 700 160 

To 1.The District Judge, 
South 24 Pgs./North 24 Pgs./ Howrah/Hooghly/ Nadia/ Purba Medinipur/Paschimm 

Medinipur/Purba Bardhaman /Paschim Bardhaman/Bankura/ Uttar Dinajpur/ Dakshin 

Dinajpur/ Purulia/ Malda/ Coochbehar/ Jalpaiguri/ Darjeeling/ Birbhum/ Kalimpong/ 

Mrushidabad 
2. The Chief Judge, City Sessions Court, Calcutta 

Sub-One day Seminar on the "Principle ofDiversion" to be held on 02.04.2023 at the West 
Bengal Judicial Academy 

Sir/Madam, 
I am directed to forward the list containing the names of the Principal Magistrates of the 

Juvenile Justice Boards of West Bengal as nominated by the Hon'ble Court for attending one day 

Seminar on the "Principle of Diversion" to be held on 02.04.2023 from 10:00 am at the West 

Bengal Judicial Academy, Rajarhat, New Town, Kolkata in physical mode.The nominated officers 

must report at the Academy by 9:30 am. 

The Hon'ble Court has been pleased to permit the nominated Officer(s) to leave the station 

for attending the Seminar. You are requested to fix the date for the Trainee Officers for leaving the 

station to attend the Seminar, before the time of commencement, considering the distance of the 

venue from the headquarter and to remain away therefrom till the programme is over, or soon 
thereafter, as the case may be, and the period of absence of the Officer(s) from the station shall be 

treated as 'leave on duty'. 

You are also requested to make necessary administrative arrangements in absence of the 

nominated Officer/Officers from the station. 

Yours sincerely, 

Enclo. List of Officers Sucuwerz 
(Sukumar Ray), 

Director, W.B.J.A 
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